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Address

Comments
We support the efforts to separately certify fire fighter's SCBA cylinders.

Cost savings are significant, lower costs would allow fire departments to purchase more

and/or newer SCBA's with the same budget.

Further, (we are exporters) US suppliers would become more competitive with foreign
manufacturers whose standards are often less than US standards for similar equipment.




